SGO: The announcement on holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 
On 11/05/2017, Sai Gon Vegeable Oil Joint Stock Company announced holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders as follows:

On 30/03/2017, Board of Directors of Sai Gon Vegeable Oil Joint Stock Company had a meeting and issued Decision No. 30.03/2017/SGO/NQ-HDQT on holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 on 22/05/2017
